


Research Department of Arabic 

Thunchan Memorial Govt. College, Tirur 

 

The Department of Arabic, Thunchan Memorial Govt. College, Tirur initiated two 

Endowments in commemoration of two students who passed away during their study. One is 

Farisha Memorial Endowment and the second one is Nafia Sherin Memorial Endowment. The 

endowment is given for best two students of final year BA Arabic Language and Literature. 

The total amount both endowments is Rs. 20,000/- (Rupees Twenty Thousand only) per year.  

Farisha Memorial Endowment:  

This endowment is in the name of Farisha. She was a student of UG Programme in the 

Department in the programme year 2009-12. This was initiated by the batch 2009-12 of BA 

Arabic in the year 2016. Mrs Fayrusa Shajihan, a student in the final year batch of 2018-21was 

the best student for this endowment in the academic year 2020-21.  

Nafia Sherin Memorial Endowment:  

BA Arabic 2014 – 17 batch initiated this endowment for commemorating their colleague Mrs 

Nafiha Sherin in the year 2018. Mrs. Nabeela RK, a student in the final year batch of 2018-21, 

the best student for this endowment in the academic year 2020-21.  

Endowments are handed over to these students by Dr. Abdul Majeed T.A, Director, UGC-

HRDC, University of Calicut, in the Arabic Festival, organized by the Department of Arabic, 

TMG College, Tirur on 25 March 2021 at the Seminar Hall.  

 

Mrs. Nabeela R K is receiving the endowment  
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Mrs. Fyrusa Shajihan is receiving the endowment  

Dr. Abdul Majeed T.A inaugurates the Arabic Festival 


